
Heath Fields Primary School
School reopening September 2020 - Quick Guide for parents 

No school if there 
are ANY symptoms 
in your home – let 
us know.

School uniform to 
be worn. Ensure 
warm clothes and 
a coat. School will 
be well ventilated 
with windows 
open. 

PE kit to be worn to 
school on PE days. 

Limited equipment to 
travel between school 
and home – bag, lunch 
box, reading book, water 
bottle, reading record
and pencil case (years 2-
6)

For children in years 2 to 6, provide a 
pencil case and equipment which will 
only be used by your child.

You must collect your child immediately from 
school if they are unwell and school contacts you.

You must keep to the 
drop off and collection 
times for your child’s 
group



Heath Fields Primary School
School reopening September 2020 - Quick guide for parents 

Observe social 
distancing – do not 
congregate at the 
school gates

Follow the one way system in 
place when dropping 
off/collecting children. 

Only ONE adult allowed to 
drop off/collect their child

No bikes or scooters to 
be parked at school.

Parents are not allowed in the 
school building – phone or email 
if you need to speak to someone

Keep a safe distance from other 
people. Exit the school grounds 
swiftly.

Thoroughly wash lunch boxes and water 
bottles everyday.


